Debra ThomEson

From: Sarah Fine <sarah@finewalshlaw.com>

Sent: Friday, November 3, 2023 9:16 AM

To: Assembly

Cc: ambreburrell@hotmail.com

Subject: In Support of Direct Sale to Skylark for Good Cause

Dear Assembly:

I would like to voice my support for a Direct Sale to Skylark for the requested purchase of borough-owned property, as |
believe there is Good Cause to do so. This new single-family affordable subdivision by Skylark addresses an urgent and
well-documented need for affordable housing in our community. Minimizing Skylark's costs to purchase these lots is
critical for the central goal that this new division be Affordable. Therefore, | believe there is Good Cause for the
Assembly to authorize a Direct Sale to Skylark, and support that action by the Assembly.

Sincerely yours,
Sarah Fine-Walsh

Sarah Fine-Walsh, Attorney
Partner | Fine & Walsh, Attorneys at Law

15 North 12~ Street, Suite 213A

Fj\lﬁfn&s‘vﬂ\hs? | Petersburg, Alaska 99833

907.650.7589 | sarah@finewalshlaw.com

This email, and any attachments thereto, is intended for use only by the addressee(s) named herein and may
contain confidential information, legally privileged information and attorney-client work product. If you are
not the intended recipient of this email, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or
copying of this email, and any attachments thereto, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in
error, please notify the sender by email, telephone or fax, and permanently delete the original and any of any
email and printout thereof.




